Change of Plans….!!
Due to a variety of technical difficulties that have arisen with MyDevelopmentLab, I’ve decided to change the way we do the Ask Yourself! Questions.

Rather than submitting them online, I’d like you to type them up and bring them to class on the due date. The due dates will remain the same, only now you’ll bring your answers to class and we’ll break up into groups (same as debate groups) to discuss them as a class.

You have two choices:

1) Continue to answer them online through MyDevelopmentLab – and just email the answers to yourself (so that you can print them out to bring to class).

2) Type them up and print them out. (Hand-written is also acceptable, as long as your handwriting is legible!). If you do it this way, please make sure to identify which Ask Yourself! questions you’ve answered (since you’re only answering a subset). 

Because of the mix-up, everyone will be automatically given credit for Ch 1’s questions. If you haven’t already done them, please just do them on your own time. But you DO NOT have to turn them in.

